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$ SECURITY BANK FOUNDATION, INC,

February 14, 2025

DR. VILMA D. EDA

Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Vigan Gity
Department of Education

Dear Dr. Eda,

Greetings!

Thank you for supporting Security Bank Foundation, Inc.'s Mentoring Future Leaders for Nation-
Building Program for School Principals, Elementary English and Mathematics Teachers, and Junior High

School Science Teachers. This letter serves as an update on the training progress of participants and
as a request to allow participants to travel for their upcoming in-person training sessions this 2025.

We have also noted that some participants may have missed previous online sessions. They are
requested to reach out to Ateneo / La Salle so that they could be eligible for certification. Below is a
report of the participants from your Division.

School Name Training Track Online Date and Venue of
- 5 . P . &3 Session/s 202S In-Person
Missed Troining
1 CAPANGPANGAN | Dr. Royston F. Year 3 Principals No missed | March 17-21, 2025
ELEMENTARY Quidolit Training Sessions Atenco Rockwell
SCHOOL Makati
|
2 | 1LOCOS SUR Mrs. Regina A Year 2 Teachers No missed | May 26-30, 2025
NATIONAL HIGH | Uagas Junior High School | Sessions De La Salle University
SCHOOL Science -Dasmarinas Basic
Education Campus

For questions and concerns, please feel free to reach out to Mr. Karlo Marko D. Valladores, Training
Program Officer at kvalladores @securitybank com.ph or 0917 532 2761
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Training Program Officer
Security Bank Foundation, inc.

February 20,2025

To: School Heads of ISNHS & CAPES

For information and guidance. Attention is invited to the content of
paragraphs 2 and 3 of the letter from Security Bank Foundation, Inc.
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